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201 N. ST. MARY'S ST./SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78205/(512) 224-5476 

January 4, 1977 

Dr. Hector Garcia 
1315 Bright Street 
Corpus Christi, Texas 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

I am enclosing the most recent statewide vacancy listing of the Texas 
Department of Mental Health and Mental Retardation in hopes that you 
might know of qualified Mexican Americans who might wish to apply. 

Assuming that such positions are not widely advertised, perhaps you 
could circulate the information in your area. 

For your information, MALDEF's Chicana Rights Project is monitoring 
several state agencies as to their employment of minorities, especially 
Mexican Americans. Therefore, should you know of any individuals who 
want to get into state employment, please pass on the enclosed info. 

Saludes y mejores deseos para un propspero ano nuevo. 

CPd'il 
Patricia M. Esq. 
National Coordinator 
Chicana Rights Project 
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